Gisella Fiore

From: Alex Stefou <alex.stefou@gmail.com>
Sent: February 2, 2022 8:39 AM

To: Gisella Fiore

Subject: Re: Lot 10 Cookstown- Year end Follow up

Yes | did. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2022, at 10:51 AM, Gisella Fiore <Gisella@zancorhomes.com> wrote:

Hi Alex
| just wanted to follow up. Did you recieve the hardwood?

Gisella Fiore

Service Manager

Gisella@zancorhomes.com

P: 905.738.7010 F: 905.738.5948

221 North Rivermede Road- Concord, ON L4K 3N7

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipieni(s)
and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please reply to the sender by emait and destoy all copies of the
original message.

From: Gisella Fiore

Sent: January 28, 2022 3:19 PM

To: Alex Stefou <alex.stefou@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Lot 10 Cookstown- Year end Follow up

Hi Alex,

It is not mandatory for tiles to be left in the house. Normally if there are extras tiles left over
they leave them behind as a courtesy. | asked AV Classic to check there warehouse to see if
they can accommodate to have some delivered to your house. They are not allowed to order
fresh boxes just for spares. | can ask them if they have any additional tiles for the foyer to be
dropped off but if he doesn’t have any at the shop | apologise this isn’t something that can be
ordered.



